
Please pray for our Dead whose Anniversaries occur about this time:

Ernest Smith, Marie Edwards, Mary Taylor, Esther Hall, David Hamilton, Edith Brennan, Irene Christie, Brigid Doherty, Teresa McNeela, Dorothy Dunne, Mary Clarke, Mary Dean,

 May Raleigh and Johanna Bullock.

Please pray for all who are sick in our hospital, our nursing homes and at home. For those who are anxious, bereaved or struggling in the Faith. May they experience the healing hands of Jesus through our prayerful actions and visitations. Especially we pray for:

John Abbott, Margaret Alake, Margaret Brockbank, Bob Cole, Dyllis Dangerfield, 
Jose De Abreu, Fr John Duckett, Gary Enever, Veronica Flood, Marie Gahagan,  

Margaret Harries, Margaret Harvey, Eileen Heneghan, Ben Holmes, Evelyn Hughes,
 Fatima Hussein, Hannah Jermain, Benjamin Joseph, Paula Lam, Mrs D Langan, 
Ann Montgomery, Teishan Mulholland, Fr Martin Nott, Brendan O’Connor, 
Baby Ethan Jude Okonneh, Chioma Onwumere, Bernadette O’Sullivan, Fr David Prior, Glynn Sandy,
Fr John Taylor, Andrew Todd, Danny Toye, Eileen Terrell, Martine Vella, 
Betty Walsh and Trudy Wijeyeratnam 
Parish Stewardship: Offertory Collection Weekend: 20th /21st January
Envelopes: £407.61      Cash: £430.51          
Standing Orders to 5th December £1852.52 

Parish Building & Maintenance Fund This weekend after all Masses we will have our monthly collection for the Parish Building & Maintenance Fund. 

Parish Rainbows & Brownies (Girls aged 5-10) will now meet on a Sunday afternoon. Being a Rainbow is all about trying new things and having fun. This ranges from playing games, arts and craft and getting their hands dirty. Brownies offers girls the opportunity to discover their potential. They learn new hobbies, explore other cultures, work together for the community and go on Brownie Holidays. Please contact Helen Francis if you are interested, telephone number 07789 886549.

Lent I invite parishioners to return their ‘palm crosses’ from last year so they can be prepared for the ashes we use for Ash Wednesday. Please leave at the back of the church.
Brentwood Catholic Children’s Society Crib Donations: The proceeds of the Crib Collection are donated each year to the Brentwood Catholic Children’s Society to support those children and families who need their help. We would like to ask you to take a moment to pray for those children and families for whom Christmas may be a difficult time. On behalf of the trustees, staff and the children and families who we are privileged to help, we thank you for your support and wish you a very Happy Christmas. 

Mass for the Sick: Our Lady of Lourdes is both the patroness of our diocese and the sick.  At 3 pm on Sunday 4 February, Bishop Alan will celebrate Mass in her honour at Brentwood Cathedral.  This is a diocesan celebration; all are invited.  During the Mass, the Sacrament of the Anointing of the Sick will be given to those who are unwell.  

Peace Update Chloe, Matt, Iain, and Gary the four peace campaigners returned to the Faslane Peace Camp in Scotland having had their case adjourned until 11th April. They had been arrested last September for protesting against the Arms Fair in Docklands. Please keep them in your prayers. 

Found in the Church a silver ring inscribed Van Estal with red inset. Please contact the parish office.

Healing Mass Fr Eammon’s Healing Mass resumes at 2pm on Friday 16th Feb in St Mary Immaculate & the Holy Archangels, Kelvedon. For more information please contact Angie Hart mahart66@outlook.com 
Wednesday 7th February, 6.30pm, Brentwood Cathedral. An evening for young people aged 14-25, with Barry and Margaret Mizen speaking at 6.30pm, then the BCYS monthly Youth Mass at 8.00pm. Come and hear a story of amazing forgiveness and hope. Come and be introduced to SiLent. Come and enjoy the company of young people from across the Diocese. Pizza and drinks provided. If you are bringing a group please email gabriellafusi@dioceseofbrentwood.org. If you want to know more about SiLent please visit www.millionminutes.org/brentwood 

The Brentwood Catholic Children’s Society Annual Charity Ball is their largest and most glamourous event of the year and takes place this year at The Rayleigh Club, Hullbridge on Saturday 10th March. Tickets costing £55pp include a drinks reception and three course dinner and entertainment.  Guests will be seated on tables of 12, an opportunity to have a fantastic night out whilst raising vital funds for bccs.  Please contact Julie 01268 784544 / 07912277413  jabbott@bccs.org.uk
Walsingham House at Abbotswick: Hospitality, Retreats and Facilities Co-ordinator. Living on site, the person in this full time role will enable the smooth running of Walsingham House at Abbotswick, ensuring a welcoming, safe and Christ-centred environment for all retreatants and visitors. For full details visit www.bcys.net/vacancy-abbotswick/
Home from Home for the Elderly will be hosting a Quiz Night on Saturday 3rd March from 7 for 7.30pm at Christ the Eternal High Priest Gidea Park. £10 per ticket including fish or chicken and chips. A max of 8 players per table. Please contact Paul & Josie 07835 418914.

Exhibition on the Shroud of Turin 5th-11th March Our Lady Immaculate, Chelmsford
An exhibition about the Shroud of Turin, including a full sized replica of the Shroud, will take place at Our Lady Immaculate Church, Chelmsford from 5th to 11th March 2018. The exhibition opens with Mass at 7.30pm on 5th March. Each day there are confessions, Stations of the Cross and Mass. The week culminates with Mass at 12noon on Saturday 10th March. The church is open from 7am-8pm each day.  Please contact the parish office on 01245 352898, or simply come along to church that week. Everyone is very welcome.

The Ursuline Academy Ilford require a learning Support Assistant (2 days a week). For  further information: www.uai.org.uk email bbarnes@uai.org.uk  Closing Date2nd Feb.

The Canonesses of the Holy Sepulchre invite you to a talk entitled ‘Hope in times of vulnerability’ on 18th February at Blessed Sacrament Church Hall, Chelmsford at 2pm for 2.15pm.  The talk will be delivered by Dr Lea Verstricht, a Belgian theologian. Please visit  http://www.canonesses.co.uk/event-bookings/ or call 01206-867296.

The Palmer Catholic Academy require a Science Lab Technician. Full details of post and application form are available on  www.tpc.academy, or contact Miss J Royer at the academy on 020 8590 3808.
The Campion school is looking to appoint a Cover Supervisor to work on a full-time basis from February 2018 and a casual Examinations Invigilator. Application forms and full job descriptions are available on the school website www.thecampionschool.org.uk or contact  Mrs C Noddings, via email (cnoddings@thecampionschool.org)
This Week’s Mass Intentions

Saturday 27th                   6.30pm     
The People of the Parish          

Sunday 28th           
   9.30am
Helen Dolding RIP (Lynch)   


11.30am      Elizabeth & Don O’Callaghan RIP (Peggy)  

Monday 29th    
10.00am  
Manuel Garces RIP (Davies)     
Tuesday 30th        

10.00am 
Enya O’Donnell RIP (Richards)   
 
Wednesday 31st       
12.15pm      Nora Brennan RIP (Golden Club)        

Thursday 1st      
8.30am 
Service of the Word/Holy Communion

Friday 2nd     
10.00am      Michael & Bridget Power (Foundation)    

Saturday 3rd                      6.30pm     
Arthur & Johanna Elliot RIP (Purcell)  

Sunday 4th            
   9.30am
The People of the Parish            


11.30am      November Dead List (Bass)   
Morning Prayer of the Church is celebrated after the morning services. Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament normally takes place on Saturday morning’s during the Sacrament of Reconciliation from 11am - 12noon. 

The Sacrament of Reconciliation is normally held on Saturday between 11am - 12.00 noon & 5.30pm. – 6.15pm.

What’s On?
Sun 28th 
Baptisms 
1pm
Church


Confirmation Session
6.00pm
Community Centre
Mon 29th    
St Edwards Preschool
9.15am-3.00pm
Parish Hall

Knit & Natter 
2.30pm-4.30pm
Community Centre

Marriage Preparation
5,6 & 7pm
Priest’s House
Tues 30th     
Parent & Toddler Group 
9.45am-11.45am
Parish Hall 


Beavers/Cubs/Scouts
5.00pm-9.30pm
Parish Hall

Pastoral Enquiry 
6 & 7pm
Priest’s House


St Vincent de Paul
7.00pm
Community Centre

Weds 31st   
St Edwards Preschool
9.15am-3.00pm
Parish Hall

Golden Club 
1.00pm
Community Centre

Guides

Parish Hall 
Thurs 1st   
St Edwards Preschool
9.30am-12.30pm
Parish Hall 

Ministry to Priests
10.00am
Rainham
Fri 2nd         
St Edwards Preschool
9.15am-3.00pm
Parish Hall

School Mass
2.00pm
Church

Sat 3rd   
Communion for the First Time 
9.25am
Community Centre


Baptism Preparation
1pm
Priest’s House
Sun 4th   
Parish Meeting
10.30am
Community Centre


Legion of Mary 
after 11.30am Mass
Upper Room

Rainbows/Brownies
2pm- 5pm
Parish Hall

             Travelling Chalice                                                                            Collectors Rota
Please return the Chalice BEFORE           

 the next person is scheduled to collect it             
6.30pm             9.30am                11.30am

27th /28th Jan   John O’Sullivan            6.30pm            Gordon & Dermot,  John Sizer & John Shean  Andy & Christian 

3rd /4th Feb       A Piotraosea                 9.30am           Gordon & Dermot,  Vicky & Julie,                Maureen & Tony 

10th /11th Feb   M Uoano                       9.30am            
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	Parish newsletter   ST. EDWARD THE CONFESSOR

CATHOLIC CHURCH

(St Edward is the Patron Saint of our Deanery)

   Parish Priest: Father Tom Jordan 

  5 Park End Road, Romford, Essex RM1 4AT

  Telephone & Fax: 01708 740308

  e-mail: romford@dioceseofbrentwood.org

  Parish Website www.stedwards-romford.org.uk    

  Diocese of Brentwood Registered Charity No.234092

  Web Site: www.dioceseofbrentwood.net 
-----------------------------------------------------------------------
   St. Peter’s Primary School         01708 745506

  Head Teacher:                              Mrs Jenny Waterfield    


Our Parish is part of the Brentwood Diocese and Alan Williams is our Bishop 

and we belong to the Havering Deanery.

We are twinned with the parish of Regina Pacis, Ladysmith, Diocese of Dundee, South Africa, 

and pray for their Bishop, Graham Rose.

Fourth Sunday in Ordinary Time (B) 
28th January 2018 
PARISH MEETING –

Sunday 4th February at 10.30am in the Community Centre
You are all invited to this important meeting to explore and discuss the implications for our parish of the proposals for the restructuring of our diocese. Our Stewards of the Gospel will be on hand to help everyone understand what is being proposed for the way our diocese will be re-shaped in the short term and in the longer term. As a parish, we are asked to make suggestions and respond to these proposals. Please try and come along for this exploration. This weekend we will present, during the Mass a ‘power point’ presentation to help you. You can view the proposals from the diocese on the diocesan website www.dioceseofbrentwood.net/departments/development There are a few printed copies available at the back of the church for anyone who does not have access to the internet.
